
Up to $10,000 
THEFT OF U.S. MAIL 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect(s) who stole U.S. Mail. 

The subject, photographed above, stole and/or attempted to steal U.S. Mail near 1721 Westbelt Dr., 
Columbus, OH, 43228 on two occasions, on March 30, 2023, at approximately 11:44 p.m., and again on 

April 1, 2023, at approximately 12:37 a.m. The subject, a Black male, drove the Ford Taurus photographed 
above during both incidents. 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3904560 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




